
 

 
 

Strategy and Finance Committee Agenda 17 March 2003 

9. FUNDRAISING CO-ORDINATION – QUARTERLY REPORT 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Corporate Services Manager Paul Comrie, DDI 941-8795 

 
 The purpose of this report is to inform the Committee of applications for funding that have been 

forwarded to funding agencies by the Corporate Services Unit on behalf of Council units.  Details of 
the applications are required to be reported to this Committee on a quarterly basis. 

 
 CURRENT FUNDING APPLICATIONS 
 
 One application was forwarded to a funding agency for the period 1 December 2002–28 February 

2003. 
 

Project/Event Time of 
Project/Event 

Money 
applied for 

Money 
Received 

Funding Agency 

Styx Mill Conservation 
Reserve – predator proof 
fencing, viewing platforms, 
mill building and wheel 

Fencing will begin  in 
2003 

$725,000 Awaiting 
decision 

Lottery Grants Board 

 
 The table below lists, for information, money received by the Council for applications previously 

reported: 
 

Project/Event Time of 
Project/Event 

Application 
For 

Money 
Received 

Funding Agency 

‘Allure of Light’ exhibition 
Christchurch Art Gallery  
Te Puna o Waiwhetu 

April–July 2003 $41,000 $35,000 The Community Trust 

Comment:  It is expected  the shortfall will be met by donations.  
 
 Chair’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


